
Meadow Wood News 

This week we finally began our Rebound Therapy. It was very exciting to the trampoline out in the hall and the children’s an-

ticipation as they experienced the feeling of movement. We run Rebound Therapy twice a week—on Tuesdays and Friday 

mornings. We plan to ensure all children it is appropriate for will access  Rebound Therapy over the next two terms.  

Rabbits 

 

Thanks to all the parents who 

came to our open morning on 

Monday. It was lovely to see so 

many of you and the children real-

ly enjoyed sharing their morning 

with you. We have been concen-

trating on naming our body parts 

(some more) and now we are 

thinking about goldilocks and the 

three bears.  

Field Mice 

 

This week in Field Mice, we all 

took part in an obstacle course, 

which represented Pinocchio's 

journey through “Playland”. We 

had to direct our friends through 

each obstacle and listen carefully 

as they directed is too. 

Ladybirds 

 

This week in Ladybirds we have en-
joyed making some bird feeders as 
well as some mobiles to decorate our 
outdoor space. On Wednesday, Lady-
birds really enjoyed participating in 
the very thought provoking assembly 
by Field mice. The class asked us to 
listen to some music. Ladybirds were 
very relaxed as they listened so we 
would judge that it was calming music. 
Later we had to find 4 different ani-
mals and think about how Meadow 
Wood would be if all the classes were 
not working together. 

Thank you for making us think Field 

mice. 

Owls 

 

This week in Owls Class, we have created 

our own stories based on characters  from 

Toy Story . We chose where they went in 

school , what they saw, what they heard, 

what happened and who was going to go-

ing to save them  

Notices 

We now have a smart television in 

the foyer where we will share infor-

mation about the school, important 

notices and videos of pupils learning 
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Rabbits 

Head Teacher 

Marlene Rhodes is a parent of one of our pupils at Meadow Wood School and is currently working for us as a fundraising 

officer. Marlene has lots of ideas and is already making connections with a range of charities and businesses in Watford. We 

have already received a number of donations from ASDA supermarket. If anyone has any fundraising ideas please do contact 

Marlene on her email: marlenerhodes@meadowwood.herts.sch.uk  
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